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6th November 2015 
 
 
Dear Owner/Occupier  
 
We would like to inform you about a planning application that has been received for a site 
near to your property. The full details of this planning application and information about 
where you can view it can be found below:  
 
PLANNING APPLICATION DETAILS  
 

PLANNING REFERENCE: 15/0875 (Please quote this in all communications) 

PROPOSAL: Demolition of existing sports changing block and 
redevelopment to provide new pavilion, changing and 
associated facilities. 

LOCATION: Sports Changing Block, Church Street, Hagley 
Worcestershire 

APPLICANT’S NAME: Hagley Parish Council  

 

 
TO VIEW THE APPLICATION 

 

A copy of this application, any accompanying plans and associated documents may be 
inspected online via the following link: http://appuview.bromsgrove.gov.uk/online-
applications/. Alternatively if you would prefer to inspect a paper copy of the application and 
its associated documents, or have any questions please ring the case officer on 01527 
534122;.  
 

TO COMMENT ON THE APPLICATION 
 

If you do wish to make any comments you should do so within 21 days from the date of this 
letter, which will be the 27th November 2015 
 

You can comment by either:-  
 

Visiting Bromsgrove District Council’s website and using the online comments facility which 
can be found at http://appuview.bromsgrove.gov.uk/online-applications/, 
 

by emailing laura.buckton@bromsgroveandredditch.gov.uk 
 

or by writing to Laura Buckton; Development Control, The Council House, Burcot Lane, 
Bromsgrove, Worcestershire, B60 1AA 
 

 

Contact Details: 

Laura Buckton  
Tel: 01527 534122 
Email: l.buckton@bromsgroveandredditch.gov.uk 

 

The Council House, Burcot Lane, 
Bromsgrove, Worcestershire B60 1AA 
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Please note 
The Council does not acknowledge comments made as part of the planning process. All 
representations received will be made available for public inspection via our website. 
   
In the event of an appeal being made in respect of this application, any representations you 
make will be sent to the Secretary of State. 
                                                                   

Yours sincerely 
 
Laura Buckton 
Case Officer  
 

 


